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Ben (top – before and after) and Oakly (bottom – before and after) are two of the 
most heartwarming stories in LASSI’s history. Both came to the shelter with severe skin 
issues, and Ben was underweight with open sores on his pelvic bones. Oakly’s skin 
itched so badly that he constantly rubbed his head on anything he could reach. 

Because of the great generosity of LASSI donors like you, we were able to provide Ben 
and Oakly with all the care they needed. The terrific Oceana County veterinarians who 
work with LASSI did their magic and look at Ben and Oakly now! 

Ben’s hair has mostly grown back, he’s at a good weight, and he’s able to do his job of 
exploring the exercise area.  He’s a hard worker as you can see from his expression. 
Oakly loves to play, walk along the trail,  and best of all, has no itchy skin!!!!! 



Beautiful Savannah received a sad diagnosis of heartworms 
immediately upon arrival at the shelter. While heartworms are 
treatable, the care is too expensive for most adoptive families to 
consider. This is where LASSI’s donors help the most –
emergency and critical veterinary care. LASSI covered the nearly 
$1,200 treatment that Savannah received to rid her of 
heartworms and she was soon on the way to her forever home.  

Calling New Shelter Volunteers! 
Looking for a fun and rewarding way to get some 
exercise? We have just the opportunity for you! LASSI 
and the shelter staff could really use your help, even if 
you don’t have much extra time in your schedule. 

Providing the shelter dogs with walks and time in the 
play area is vital to keeping them happy and socialized as 
they await their forever homes. Having extra volunteers 
is extremely helpful, especially when the shelter is full. 

Please call or text Anna at 231-923-6563 to inquire. 

LASSI’s popular 5K Fun Run and One Mile Pet Stroll/Walk 

Fundraiser will be held Saturday, July 29th at Up North Farm 

Market in Hart. All proceeds benefit LASSI. 

Contact Anna Mize anna.mize73@gmail.com for more 

information, or check LASSI’s Facebook page or website. 

Strut Your Mutt is Coming Up - July 29th

L.A.S.S.I. - Local Animal Shelter Support, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) 
charitable organization. P.O. Box 160, Pentwater, MI 49449 
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